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Comments: Hi there, I would like to request more detail on the project for a temporary camp in Little Duncan

canal. I own property across the channel.

 

 

 

It sounds like it's going to potentially be one of the survival shows. I am quite concerned about the way that these

shows portray wild places as available for anyone to go and cut down trees and set up camps. It gives a very

wrong impression that anyone can come and give it a shot. This has been particularly noticeable in shows about

Alaska.

 

 

 

If this is the kind of project that is planned, then  it would be important  to address that issue upfront and clearly.

 

 

 

Another consideration is ensuring that an ugly mess is not left in Little Duncan Canal and that there is a good

plan for sewer and waste.

 

 

 

I'm including my full contact information below.

 

Thank you,

 

 

 

Brita Bishop


